Secretary's Report to AGM of Sutton Poyntz Society, 9th April 2002

The Chairman will have covered all matters dealt with by the committee over the last 12 months. The treasurer will cover all financial items in his report.

- There have been 9 Committee meetings during the year with better than 80% attendance
- ❖ We have had 196 items of correspondence (to 18th Mar 02)
 - 140 were items were received > 74 items from the W&PBC
 - 42 Items were sent
 13 items to W&PBC
 - 14 Telephone calls
- We have published 5 Newsletters (May, August, November, January, March) aimed at keeping the membership informed of activities in the village and aware of the matters undertaken on your behalf by your committee.